
Friday Update, July 16, 2021 

Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, July 16, 2021. 

 

Parent Portal is Now Open! 

In order to prepare for returning to school this fall, we want to inform all parents 
that the Parent Portal is now open.  In this Portal, families can login to update their 
contact information and complete necessary forms for the 2021-2022 school 
year.  All families who complete their data confirmation forms will be able to see 
their child's teacher for the 2021-2022 school year starting August 9, 2021.   

Directions to access the Parent Portal are provided in English and Spanish and are 
attached to this email for your convenience.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to reach out to us at 661-252-5131 

 



I want to take this opportunity to welcome our new families to our District. In the 
beginning of August, your child’s Principal will be emailing you, through 
ParentSquare, information about your school to assist you with what you need to 
know to start the year. Please know that we are here to support you and to make 
sure that your child has a successful start in our District. On July 23rd, in the Friday 
Update, I will be sending out the new School Calendar for the 21/22 school year, as 
well as, Back-to-School Night information. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend. Thank you! 

  

 


